
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Meeting 
 
June 7, 2023 via Skype 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Tassio Martins, Robin Boucher, Steve Bourgeois.  
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm.  
 
ALL Landscaping brought dirt to fill the sink hole in the back of 5 Concord Rd. The 
homeowners have been watering the new grass. 
 
9-10 Concord Rd. is the last building for the siding remediation for 2023 and it has been 
completed.  
 
The street light at 26 Lex continues to malfunction. Steve B has contacted electrician at Braza 
Electrical for possible repair and will meet on 6/14. Danny will also be available to review the 
electrician’s recommendation.  
 
The Board received a notice on 6/7 of a water leak discovered by Aquarian. Tassio contacted 
Paul Lawson and the leak is near 1-4 Lexington Rd. The lines are private and owned by the 
Association and we could possibly be responsible for the repair bill. Insurance does not cover 
this claim. 
 
 
Adjourn 6:58 pm. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0 
 
 


